
 

 

 
 

Date of issue: Tuesday 27 February 2024 
 
  
MEETING  AGREED SYLLABUS CONFERENCE 
  

Committee 1 – Christian Denominations and Other 
Faiths 
Sue Elbrow and Ashpreet Singh Nainu 
 
Committee 2 – Church of England 
Christine Isles  
 
Committee 3 – Teachers (Representing Primary, 
Secondary & Special Schools) 
Primary  
Andrew Ramsey  
 
Committee 4 – Representatives of the Local Authority 
Councillor Mohindra  
 

  
DATE AND TIME: WEDNESDAY, 6TH MARCH, 2024 AT 5.30 PM (OR 

UPON THE RISING OF THE SACRE MEETING) 
  
VENUE: AL MADANI INDEPENDENT GRAMMAR,1 WHITTLE 

PARK WAY, SL1 6FE 
  
DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
OFFICER: 
(for all enquiries) 

NADIA WILLIAMS 
 
07749 709 961 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
You are requested to attend the above Meeting at the time and date indicated to deal 
with the business set out in the following agenda. 

 
 

 
STEPHEN BROWN 

      Chief Executive 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

PART 1 
 
AGENDA 

ITEM 
REPORT TITLE PAGE 

   
  

1.   Appointment of Chair 
 

  
 

2.   Apologies for Absence 
 

  
 

3.   Minutes of the Last Meeting held on 27 June 2018 
 

1 - 2  
 

4.   Syllabus Proposals for Comments 
 

3 - 10  
 

5.   Date of Next meeting: To be confirmed 
 

  

 
   
 Press and Public  
   
Attendance and accessibility: You are welcome to attend this meeting, which is open to the 
press and public, as an observer. You will however be asked to leave before any items in the Part 
II agenda are considered.  
 
The law allows members of the public to take photographs, film, audio-record or tweet the 
proceedings at public meetings. Anyone proposing to do so is requested to advise the Democratic 
Services Officer before the start of the meeting. Filming or recording must be overt and persons 
filming should not move around the meeting room whilst filming nor should they obstruct 
proceedings or the public from viewing the meeting. The use of flash photography, additional 
lighting or any non-hand held devices, including tripods, will not be allowed unless this has been 
discussed with the Democratic Services Officer. 
 
 


